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VIA RESS and EMAIL 
 
 
May 14, 2025 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re:  EB-2025-0065 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

5-Year Gas Supply Plan          
 

On May 1, 2025, Enbridge Gas filed the 5-Year Gas Supply Plan with the OEB. 
Enbridge Gas confirms that the evidence filed contains no personal information as 
defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.  
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP  
 


